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The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of 

the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility 

throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State and its year-round warm climate provides numerous opportunities to achieve the 
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Upcoming Railroad Crossing Work to Occur Between DeLand and Poinciana 

 

DELAND, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will conduct necessary track 

maintenance to the Central Florida Rail Corridor (CFRC) between DeLand and the Poinciana SunRail 

Station on July 16 and July 17.  

Work at the railroad crossings listed below will occur intermittently between 9 a.m. and 9 p.m. on both 
days. Motorists should be advised of potential travel impacts at these crossings during this timeframe. 
Potential impacts at each crossing are estimated to be between 30 and 90 minutes. Drivers are 
encouraged to seek alternate routes in the area. 
 

• Old New York Avenue      

• West Beresford Road   

• Alexander Road    

• Highbanks Road     

• Egrets Landing Drive    

• East Orange Avenue     

• State Road 434     

• State Road 427     

• Merritt Street      

• New England Avenue     

• Crestridge Drive     
 

Media inquiries should be directed to the FDOT District Five Communications Office at FDOT-

D5Comm@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at 386-943-5593. 

 

The schedule is subject to change due to weather or unforeseen conditions.  

 

Please be careful around trains, railroad crossings, and while at station platforms. Be smart. Be safe. 

For more information about SunRail, including fares, schedule, and station locations, please 

visit www.SunRail.com, or download the SunRail app. 
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